
From: Chambers - Gostencnik DP  

Sent: Tuesday, 14 March 2017 12:02 PM 
To: 'Osman Basiacik' 

Cc: 'Stephen.Smith@aigroup.com.au'; Sally Taylor; Margaret Hogan 
Subject: RE: AM2016/33 – Graphic Arts, Printing and Publishing Award 2010 

 
Dear Mr Basiacik, 
 
I confirm receipt of your email. 
 
The Full Bench has determined to vacate the hearing and cancel the Directions.  
 
Please note that a cancellation Notice will be issued shortly. 
 
We look forward to receiving a status update from the parties in due course.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Suzie Kairouz 
Associate to Deputy President Gostencnik 
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (03) 8656 4528 
Fax: (03) 9555 0401 
chambers.gostencnik.dp@fwc.gov.au   
 
11 Exhibition St, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001  
 
www.fwc.gov.au 
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